Appendix B3

T oo A
From: Sarah Harrison (City Centre)
Sent: 03 June 2015 19:23
To:
Subject: : Savers - Market Place

Dear Lynsay

On behalf of City Centre Management Partnership, an independent led partnership body representing the businesses in
the city centre | would like to record a formal objection to the application by Savers for an alcohol licence for their store
in Market Place. The concerns are that the sale of alcohol from a retail store in this area could create a public nuisance.
Market Place fronts onto an area of the market that will be a public square created to encourage families and business
people to come to and enjoy an open space in an urban environment. Also this square will be used to host family
events and festivals for children. Already there are several public houses in the immediate area licensed to sell alcohol
to people to consume on the premises.

There have been ongoing problems with street drinkers congregating in Town Hall Square consuming alcohol in a public
place and creating a nuisance to other members of the public who wish to use Town Hall Square for their own
enjoyment.

There are already other retail outlets licensed for the sale of alcohol in more suitable areas of the city centre where
there are no event spaces in the immediate vicinity where families with children will gather to enjoy the entertainment.

Kind regards
Sarah

Sarah Harrison

City Centre Director
Leicester City Council
City Hall

115 Charles Street
Leicester
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